
Adelaide is hosting the South Australia State Duathlon 
Championships on Sunday 8 September 2024. We 
expect this event to attract over 170 participants plus 
an additional 200 supporters.

Road closures will be in place on parts of the course to 
ensure competitor safety in accordance with the event 
sanctioning.  

This event includes a traffic control operation, and 
businesses directly on course are kindly asked to call 
08 7523 9864 for travel queries prior to the event.

Thank you to the residents and businesses that may 
be impacted by the changed traffic conditions for 
your understanding and support.

Contact Details

Web: www.nxsports.org/roads

Phone: 08 7523 9864

Email: triathlon@nxsports.org

SPECIAL EVENT NOTICE
CHANGED TRAFFIC CONDITIONS

8 September 2024



Impacts In Your Area

SUNDAY 8 SEPTEMBER 2024
Road/Site Between Type Time
War Memorial 
Dr

Montefiore Rd and 

Barton Tce W

Full Road 
Closure

05:30 - 

10:00

Golf Club access to Par 3 facilitated via Montefiore Rd.


